
Groton Greenway Committee 

  Open Session Minutes, 4.5.18, 7 PM 

               First Floor Meeting Room, Town Hall 

 

Adam Burnett  called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM in the first floor meeting room at Town 

Hall.  Members Carol Coutrier, Marion Stoddart and Carole Greenfield were present.  Pete 

Carson joined the group at 7:30. 

 

Upon a motion by Marion Stoddart, seconded by Carole Greenfield, it was 

 

VOTED: to accept the minutes of the Feb. 8, 2018, Groton Greenway Committee meeting. 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

 

I. Update on Nod Road Dump Site 

Upon a motion by Marion Stoddart, seconded by Carol Coutrier, it was 

 

VOTED:  for Adam Burnett to send an email to Mark Haddad to ask for an appointment to 

discuss the future of the Nod Road Dump. 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

II. House and Land on the Squannacook River 

A. No update. 

 

III. River Festival 

A.  Pete reported that we have $1500. from the Lecture Fund and  $450. from the 

Groton Council on the Arts (for Native American Drummers). 

B. Ducks Unlimited will provide boat  rides. 

C. Marion has contacted State Wildlife for snakes. 

D. Pete will check the exhibitor list and let Marion know who needs to be contacted. 

E. Pete will apply for 2019 funding from the Groton Trust Lecture Fund by 4/15 and 

the MA Council on the Arts by 5/1. 

F. Carole will contact several people regarding art projects for kids, ages 4-8. 

G. Someone is needed to help build bluebird houses. 

H. Marion’s grandsons  will be in charge of the cardboard canoe race, running the 

event. 

I. Pete will contact Russ Murray regarding what he needs for fundraising. 

 



Upon a motion by Carol Coutrier, seconded by Marion Stoddart, it was 

 

VOTED:  To allow $250. for the tent rental. 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

Our next Groton Greenway Committee meeting will be held on Wed., April 25, at 7 PM and will 

focus on the River Festival.  Diane, Pete and Russ will be invited to attend. 

 

 

Upon a motion by Carol Coutrier, seconded by Marion Stoddart, it was 

 

VOTED: to adjourn 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carol Coutrier 


